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MEMORANDUM

TO : The Regional Executive Director
DENR NCR, CAR and Region I

FROM : The Assistant Secretary
Finance, Information Systems and Mining Concerns and
Deputy Quality Management Representative

SUBJECT : IMPLEMENTATION OF ONE DENR QMS IN THE
DEPARTMENT

DATE : January 20, 2023

The Department of Environment and Natural Resources was recently recertified to
ISO 9001:2015 which includes the Central Office, Staff Bureaus and all Field Offices. In this
regard, DENR Region I, Cordillera Administrative Region (CAR) and National Capital
Region (NCR) are hereby directed to adapt the department-wide certification of the DENR to
ISO 9001:2015 Quality Management System as agreed during the recently concluded ISO
9001:2015 Quality Management System Re-orientation activity conducted in San Juan, La
Union on December 6-8, 2022.

For information and strict compliance.
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